MIAA Swimming and Diving Committee Meeting
Minutes — Dec. 13, 2022

Minutes: Approval of minutes of the previous meeting was postponed until the March meeting

Review of Fall 2022 Championship Meets: Pete Foley and Kim Whitworth presented their TD
reports to the committee. J.Blagg asked about participants in comparison to previous years.
There was brief discussion and some questions about participation going forward: are numbers
decreasing? sustainability of two seasons? Final discussion of future development of a report to
compare numbers from this year, going back.

Winter 2023 Tournament — Update: P. Foley, K. Whitworth and R. Pearson offered update
about venue selection and work to secure sites for all winter meets. The postponement policy
will be updated on the swim page as well as current information in order to have a single landing
area for MIAA swimming and diving information.

Formats 2023-24: Very brief discussion about the approval of all formats to be done at the
March 2023 meeting.

Coaches Topics: Discussion on additional breaks at dual meets that are not within rules. Use of
electronic devices was brought up with the result to add clarification on the swimming and

diving page.

Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 14 — In-person, Franklin Office



